Lamont, Jennifer

From: McAloon, Jarlath

Sent: 26 June 2013 16:46

To: Lamont, Jennifer

Cc: Adair, Jonathan

Subject: RE: Further Amendment to Paediatric IV Fluid Wallchart

Jennifer, '

I think the change you have suggested from the sign to use the word "or" instead would be
satisfactory.

Best Wishes,

Jarlath

Dr J McAloon,

Consultant Paediatrician,

Antrim Hospital,

Northern. Health and Social Care Trust

From: Lamont, JenniFer |

Sent: 26 June 2013 16:11

To: McAloon, Jarlath

Cc: Adair, Jonathan

Subject: Further Amendment to Paediatric IV Fluid Wallchart

Dr McAloon you’ll recall I contacted you some months ago about a change to the IV Fluid
wallchart. This change was made, however the reprinted chart had the wrong title.

I am about to re-order another print run for the chart and have been asked to check another
possible change. 1In the box for the calculation of the 100% maintenance rate, the sign used
to show ml/kg/day as equivalency for ml/kg/hour is three parallel lines which I understand
means “exact equivalency”. It has been suggested that this should actually have been the
sign for “approximately equivalent” and instead of a sign, we should insert the word “or” to
avoid confusion.

' 1 be grateful if you would confirm you are happy with this further (and hopefully final)
proposed change.

Jennifer
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